
 

     

  

FLU CLINICS ONLY 

Please Note All Clinics Are By Appointment Only  

Please call: 0300 790 0597 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Primary Aged Children Only 
St Margaret’s Hospital, Epping, Maple Lodge 

 
Saturday 11th December 2021 

10:00 – 13:00 
 

Senior Aged Children Only  
Mark Hall School, Harlow 

 
Tuesday 21st December 2021 

10:00 – 15:00 

 
Open to All Children 

Rectory Lane Health Centre, Loughton, IG10 
 

Thursday 23rd December 2021 
10:00 – 15.00 

 
Please note both the nasal spray and the injectable vaccines are available. 
Please confirm, when booking, which type of vaccine you would like your 

child to receive. 

 
 

 


